Park Board Meeting

October 23, 1980

Present: Gary Hutchinson, Greg Davis Absent: Jerry Horan, Tom McNamara

Meeting was called to order at 7:00. Due to lack of quarum, official business was not discussed. Future business was discussed by those present.

Old Business:

The six new picnic tables were installed in the pavilian by the Birch Run-Taymouth Jaycees. Cost of installation, labor, etc. came to a total of \$550.00.

New Business:

Gary Hutchinson contacted Miss-Dig (Consumer's Power) to stake out for fence around ice rink.

Tim Courtney checked mercury light and concluded; it may have been broken by wind or was vandalized.

Glen Chrysler requested they cover the pitcher's mound of fast-pitch softball diamond with blue clay.

It was agreed to hold the next meeting the last Thursday of November.

Meeting closed at 7:30.

Respectfully submitted,

Greg Davis

Birch Run Park Board Secretary